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17.12.2021 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
New Park Christmas 
I know many of you have already seen and shared our fabulous Christmas film. 
If you haven’t yet watched it, you’re in for a treat! Every child is involved either 
singing or sharing the Christmas story and there are some great clips from our 
Christmas party day. A big thank you to Miss Foster for expertly pulling all the 
clips together into one place. Watch it here: https://fb.watch/9Y9bTgoDVI/ 
 
School meals sign up 
Our new caterers, Aspens, begin serving school dinners next term. If your child 
receives a school dinner, you must have set up an account for them and chosen 
your meals online. Every child needs to sign-up to the service in order to choose 
from the menu, whether you pay for school meals or not. You can sign up at https://select.aspens-

services.com. Use the school code (229571) and enter your child’s name and access code (included on the 
information letter) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Hub 
The Community Hub has been a fantastic resource for our school and community since it opened in 
October. Sophia, the grocery manager, and her team of volunteers have over 138 families from our school 
and the local area signed up to the grocery, that’s hundreds more children fed and families supported. Mrs 
Lee’s coffee mornings have been well-attended each week and we hope to start these up again in the new 
year. From January, we hope to be offering a drop-in playgroup on Thursday mornings as well. 
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Grocery opening 
The New Park Community Grocery will be open on Tuesday 21st 
December between 9:30-3:30 and will then be closed until 
Tuesday 4th January. There is a special Christmas Eve opening 
from 6-9pm but slots should be booked here: 
https://bit.ly/3pGKOtv 
 
Family Support 
I am really proud of the way we have supported families this 
term and of how selfless our community has been. Thanks to 
your generosity, we were able to donate hundreds of Christmas 
presents to school families. Resurrected Bikes donated 
refurbished bicycles for us to give away and Rumblin’ Tums and 
Asda also provided presents for children. 
 
Special Educational Needs 
Our SENDCo, Mrs Umpleby, ran two drop-in sessions for parents 
this term; one in the community hub and one at the community 
centre on the base. Thank you to everyone who attended – we 
will continue to offer these sessions each term. If you have any 
questions about your child’s progress, please make an appointment to speak with her. 
 
COVID 
None of us can predict what decisions will be made as cases continue to rise on a daily basis. We anticipate 
that school will open on 4th January as planned, even if restrictions are increased nationally. I will write to 
all parents with an update before the first day of term. 
 
 
Have a very happy Christmas, I hope you all get to spend much-needed time with family and friends. We 
look forward to welcoming all the children back on Tuesday 4th January.  
 
 
Merry Christmas 
 
 
Mr Mold 
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